
From: Oliver De Wan  

Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 10:25 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning Application: 2024/1122/P 

Dear Planning, 

 

I write in relation to the above noted planning application. 

 

Having just purchased 39 Briardale Gardens in the area with a real lack of 

supply, it's great to see new opportunities in the immediate area. 

 

Look forward to seeing how else the area develops in the near future. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Oliver  

 

 

Oliver De Wan 

Managing Director 
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Sennia Group Ltd is a company registered in England and Wales under 

number 15227716. 

Registered office:71-75 Shelton Street, Covent Garden, London, WC2H 9JQ, 

United Kingdom. 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkedin.com%2Fin%2Foliver-de-wan-9a264223a&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40camden.gov.uk%7Cb824efff5a464fb555c408dccb312460%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638608659172373410%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wk0yZb0TdLd4q%2B%2B%2FJl9IZ2h9c7Awc1VEyjefXtXD%2Fhs%3D&reserved=0


This e-mail is private and confidential and may contain privileged material. If 

you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete it 

immediately. You must not copy, distribute, disclose or use any of the 

information in it or any attachments 
 

 

 


